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Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilwoman Stacy Mungo, Chair, Economic Development & Finance Committee 

Referral to Economic Development Commission regarding the OpenCounter 
software 

The Economic Development and Finance Committee, at its meeting held 
Tuesday, April 21, 2015, considered communications relative to the above 
subject. 

It is the recommendation of the Economic Development and Finance Committee 
to the City Council to refer to the Economic Development Commission the issue 
of marketing the OpenCounter software for consideration and recommendation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 

Prepared by: 
Megan Wiegelman 


